
Community Office,  

3a Market Place, LE67 5DT 

01530 459527 

WHITWICK  
PARISH COUNCIL 

www.whitwickpc.org.uk 

Email: clerk@whitwickpc.org  

Community Office is OPEN 

BY PRIOR APPOINTMENT 

ONLY – but please ring us first 

LOCKDOWN CHANGES  
WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING MORE 

SERVICES AND BUSINESSES SLOWLY OPEN UP.  

SORRY 

SUSPENDED 

UNTIL FURTHER 

NOTICE 

County Council mowing of Verges 
The grass cutting webpage, including the interactive map displaying cut 
date information, went live on 22nd March with a ‘key fact’ at the top of 
the page that is updated throughout the season.  Call 0116 305001 with 
any questions or alternatively email customerservices@leics.gov.uk   
See www.leicestershire.gov.uk/grass-cutting for Whitwick’s details.  

Parish Council News – April 2021 

The Parish Vehicle Activated Signs (VAS) have just 
had their first month of use in the village on 
Loughborough Road.  Despite there being nearby 
road closures the speeds were shocking  -  51% of 
outgoing traffic and 44% of incoming traffic were 
breaking the speed limit.  See more every month on 
our website: https://www.whitwickpc.org.uk/news2/  

  

       

WHITWICK PARK CAR 

PARK REMINDER -this is 

for people who are using 

the park.  Gates are 

locked every day at 

closing time!!  Re-open at 

8 am the next morning. 

WHITWICK COMMUNITY 

CRISIS TEAM - STILL 

AVAILABLE FOR 

EMERGENCY HELP ON 

07407 766518 

You can still phone/email the Parish Manager on important parish matters. 
Community Office may only be visited by prior appointment. 

The next virtual council meeting is at 7 pm on Thursday 15 April.      

NEW DATE ANNOUNCED for our Annual Meetings – 

changed to Tuesday 4 May (evening). See website for details  
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